
Northeast  House  Members  to
Danone:  Reinstate  Organic
Dairy Contracts
“Reps. Chellie Pingree and Jared Golden, both Maine Democrats,
and Reps. Peter Welch, D-Vt, and Annie Kuster, D-N.H., on
Monday sent a letter to chief executives of Danone regarding
the company’s decision to terminate its contracts with 89
organic  dairy  farms  in  Maine  and  across  the  Northeast,”
reports The Fence Post in their blog.

“By all accounts, your decision to sever the contracts of
these 89 farms was one based solely on maximizing profits,
regardless of the devastating consequences for the families
and communities you cast aside and despite the reputational
benefits and profit you gleaned from their work, the letter
read. Clearly, your 2020 corporate.”

Read the article.

 

https://generalcounselnews.com/northeast-house-members-to-danone-reinstate-organic-dairy-contracts/
https://generalcounselnews.com/northeast-house-members-to-danone-reinstate-organic-dairy-contracts/
https://generalcounselnews.com/northeast-house-members-to-danone-reinstate-organic-dairy-contracts/
https://www.thefencepost.com/
https://www.thefencepost.com/news/northeast-house-members-to-danone-reinstate-organic-dairy-contracts/

